
HSVPOA Contracts with Grounds Maintenance Provider

Description

At the January 26, 2022 Board Meeting, Director Pam Avila presented a motion regarding contracting
for the services of a Grounds Maintenance Company in the amount of $62,400. This is needed to help
with some of the grounds maintenance work in the Village, because of staffing issues. Please see the
pdf below for more detailed information.

“The total budgeted cost of the contract is less expensive than adding two full-time employees, 
a requirement if HSVPOA performs these services in-house,” stated Avila.

Board Vice-chair Tucker Omohundro seconded the motion.

The motion passed unanimously.

10_Grounds_Maintenance_Service_Agreement
By Cheryl Dowden, January 28, 2022

? ? ? ? ?

Thank you for reading. If you like, please comment below; we love to hear your opinion.  Thank you 
for keeping the comments polite and on topic.  Please use your real name.  If you are an HSV 
Property Owner, please join us in our private Facebook Group.  Click here to join the group.  If
you would like to submit an article for publication, please contact us through this website. Be sure to
bookmark this website.
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